
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
On 

Proposed Annual Budget 
FY 2024-2025 

 
The City of Manor, Texas will hold two Public Hearings to discuss the Proposed 
Annual Budget for fiscal year 2024-2025 at 7:00 p.m., on Wednesday, September 
4, 2024 and Wednesday, September 18, 2024 in the Manor City Council Chamber, 
105 E. Eggleston Street, Manor, Texas.  The purpose of this meeting is to allow 
citizens the opportunity to comment on the proposed budget.  Members of the 
public are encouraged to attend the hearing and express their views. 
 
 

This Proposed Budget will raise $1,590,961 (15.77%) more 
property tax revenues than last year's budget.  These 
additional revenues include $1,833,290 generated from 
new property added to this year's tax roll. 
 
 
A printed copy of the detailed summary of the Proposed Annual Budget is 
available to the public at the main customer service window in the lobby of City 
Hall.  Electronic copies are available for viewing or download on the City's 
website www.cityofmanor.org. 
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